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Date: 05 February 2019 

Our ref: 22551/17/HE/TK/17000321v1 

Your ref:  

Dear Ms Sambridge 

IAMP LLP - change of contact details 

We write to advise that our client IAMP LLP has updated its consultation contact details, with a new 

freephone telephone number and a new email addresses. The updated contact details replace those in the 

SoCC. The project website and freepost remains the same. 

For completeness, the updated contact details are: 

• Logging onto the Project website at: www.iamp-consultation.com 

• Emailing: iamp-consultation@lichfields.uk 

• Calling: Freephone 0800 056 1784 (Mon-Fri, 9am – 5.30pm, excluding public holidays) 

• Writing to: Freepost IAMP (no stamp required on the envelope) 

During statutory consultation, the project website and all relevant notices will provide the current phone 

number and email, and highlight that these supersede those listed in the SoCC.  

Any correspondence sent to the existing email addresses will be redirected to us until the end of examination 

of the DCO application for IAMP TWO, and a message will be left on the historic freephone line asking the 

caller to redial the new number. 

We ask that you display this letter on your website alongside the SoCC. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Harvey Emms 
Senior Director 

http://www.iamp-consultation.com/
mailto:iamp-consultation@lichfields.uk

